
The Okaloosa County Veterans Service Offices (Shalimar and Crestview) will be closed Monday, August 
21, 2017 and Tuesday, August 22, 2017 for mandatory training with the Department of Veterans Affairs. 
Offices will resume normal working house on Wednesday, August 23, 2017. If assistance is required, 
please contact the Department of Veterans Affairs Public Contact Team at 1-800-827-1000.  
 


